Dear Business and Community Leader:

The Fletcher Cemetery Association is spearheading a fund drive to repair and expand the veterans' memorial in our cemetery. Many men and women in our community honorably served their country during war and peace time and now rest eternally at Fletcher Cemetery. Although many service members' names are engraved on the monument, a significant number are not and there is no longer enough space left to add names. The veterans' memorial needs to be expanded and remodeled so that those missing names can be added to it and necessary repairs to the memorial can be made.

In an effort to honor and remember each deceased military member, the Fletcher Cemetery Association is asking local businesses and/or corporations to donate generously for the update and repair of the memorial. It is the Association's goal to raise \$20,000.00 to accomplish this vision. When we think about the sacrifices each veteran made, it is imperative that we honor all those who gave so generously of themselves so that today we live in a free country. Perhaps you would be willing to donate in the amount of \$500.00 or more? Any business or individual donating \$500.00 or more will have their name engraved on the memorial as a permanent remembrance of their generosity and support. The Association is also raising funds by selling engraved bricks. The bricks will be engraved with personal messages or the names of individuals, and will be incorporated into the new monument plaza.

Please consider not only your own contribution, but also encouraging others in our area to support the memorial renovation. In the future, we hope that this memorial and its legacy to our veterans will continue to inspire patriotism in each person who reads the names of those who gave so much for our freedom.

Your donations can be made to the Fletcher Cemetery Association Veteran's Memorial Fund and mailed to Cheryl Berg, Treasurer at 4602 N 300 E Knox, In., 46534. Thank you for your consideration and support to this request. We have every confidence that you will respond generously. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact a board member.

Sincerely,

Richard Jensen, board President of ichard fenter

Cheryl Berg, Secretary/Treasurer

Chery to Berg

Sherry Burch, board member

Patricia Jensen, board member

+ strices

Hobart Martin, board member

A Co

Warren Burch, board Vice President

Warrer Buch

Hazel Berg, board member

Marilyn Cunningham, board member

Markin Cannergham

Betty Jones, board member